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                              April 9, 2025 

                                 

 

Notice of Office Closure 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Due to the Golden Week holidays in Japan, our office and factory will be 

closed from April 24th through May 6th. During this period, order 

acceptance, production, and shipment procedures will be suspended. 

 

We will resume operations on May 7th. 

 

Thank you for your understanding of this inconvenience. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Meltex Inc. 

Sales Department 

 

 


